
Friends of the Mississippi River  
Business Membership 
 
Thank you for your interest in Friends of the Mississippi River’s (FMR’s) business 
membership options! They come with a number of special benefits, and can be cash 
contributions or a combination of cash and in-kind support.   
 

 
 

FMR Business Membership Benefits 
 
River Steward:  $100-$249 

• Your company name in FMR’s Annual Report (avg. 3,000 distributed annually). 
• Your company name on FMR’s website (currently over 57,000 visits annually). 
• A Member Welcome Packet full of fun facts, tips and resources to help you, your company and 

your employees to protect and enjoy your Twin Cities stretch of the Mississippi River. 
• FMR’s email newsletters  & events calendars (monthly), and spring and fall print newsletters. 
• Volunteer opportunities for employees. 
• A beautiful FMR window decal to let employees, colleagues, clients and customers know that you 

care about the river! 
 
River Supporter:  $250-$499 

• All of the aforementioned benefits, plus: 
o Your company name and a link to your website on FMR’s web site (currently over 57,000 

visits annually). 
o Your company named in a thank you in FMR’s email newsletter (distribution of 

approximately 12,000) the month following receipt of the membership contribution. 
 
River Sustainer: $500-999 

• All of the aforementioned benefits, plus: 
o Your company highlighted in the email newsletter thank you, with a link to your 

website. 
o Advance email notice of events, educational opportunities and tours. 

 

Friends of the Mississippi River Tax ID#:  41-1763226 
360 North Robert Street, Suite 400, Saint Paul, MN  55101 

 
Friends of the Mississippi River (FMR) works to protect and enhance the 72 mile, Twin Cities stretch of 
the Mississippi River and its regional watershed. We work collaboratively and inclusively to conserve 
the many ecological, scenic, cultural, historic, recreational, and economic assets the river adds to our 
community.  Visit our website at http://www.fmr.org or call us at 651-222-2193 to find out more about 
what we are doing in your neighborhood! 
 
Please include the enclosed membership form with your contribution.  Thank you for joining FMR as a 
member! Please contact Heather Haynes, Development Director, at 651-222-2193 x20 or 
hhaynes@fmr.org with questions. 

 

If you are interested in receiving additional benefits for your support of Friends of the Mississippi 
River, please contact Heather at 651-222-2193 x20 or hhaynes@fmr.org about corporate sponsorship 

opportunities, which start at $1,000. 
 



 
Yes! We would like to become a Business Member of Friends of the Mississippi River.  
Enclosed is our check for the following level of annual support: 
 
  $500-$999 River Sustainer           $250-$499 River Supporter          $100-$249 River Steward 
 
Please make your check payable to “Friends of the Mississippi River”, complete this form, and return 
both to FMR using the enclosed remittance envelope. 
 
OR 
 
If you would prefer to pay by credit card, please fill out the following information and return this form 
to FMR using the enclosed remittance envelope. 
 
Cardholder name:             Amount:        
 
Credit card number:             Expiration date:        
 
Billing address:               
 
 
Please fill out the following information so that we can best tailor business membership benefits to the needs of 
our business members. 
 
Business name:              
Business name as you would like to be recognized: ( same as above) 
              
CEO:           Title:        
Contact person:         Title:        
Address:               
( Business address is the same as the credit card billing address.) 
Phone:          Fax:         
E-mail:          Web site:        
Approximate number of employees:      
 
  Please check this box if you are interested in volunteer opportunities for your employees. 
 
  Please check this box to confirm that the company’s logo in jpeg or pdf format has been forwarded 
to hhaynes@fmr.org for use in FMR materials as appropriate to the level of membership. 
 
 
Please send the monthly e-mail newsletter, Mississippi Messages, to the following additional 
emails: 
 
              
              


